
 

 

 

 

Please give your support to HB1242.  
 
As the sole caregiver and provider for my kids, I take the full responsibility for their upbringing and care. 
Please help me do that by supporting HB1242.  
 
As a constituent, I’d appreciate your support of this bill.  
 
Respectfully,  
Kiana Kyler 
 

 

Kiana Kyler kiana.kyler@gmail.com 
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